Our whole school ethos theme next week is:

We care about other people's feelings.

Dear Form I Parents,

We are delighted to share an overview of the enriching week your children have had in class.

In English, we began reading our new class text, Roald Dahl's "The Enormous Crocodile," where the children explored the text's unique features and wrote some fantastic descriptions of the various scenes. They also brought characters to life through 'hot seat' drama activities, immersing themselves in interviews as different animals. In Mathematics, we deepened our understanding of place value, partitioning numbers up to 1000. The children created their own clay pots, inspired by Stone Age pottery, aligning with our ongoing study of early humans in prehistoric Britain. In Science, we continued our study of the human body, uncovering the functions of different bones. We are immensely proud of your children's dedication and enthusiasm.

<u>Planners:</u>

Your child has received their planner this week, which will help them to keep track of their weekly reading and homework assignments. The children can use the 'Daily Reflection' page each day during their reading time at home. This space allows them to record the pages they read and offer a brief comment on the unfolding storyline. We kindly request that parents provide a signature each Friday on the designated weekly page to acknowledge their child's progress.

Within the planner, you will also find a Home-School Partnership Agreement and the Froebelian School Pupil Internet Agreement. We kindly request that both of these documents be signed.

Please do email me at <u>s.connolly@froebelian.co.uk</u> or contact me before or after school, if you have any questions or queries.

Kind regards,

Ms Connolly, Mrs Hanson and Ms Morley – The Form I team

Calendar Dates -

September	
Sat 30	Froebelian School Open Day